
South Arm Highway 

Mrs PETRUSMA question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

The South Arm Highway services one of the fastest growing residential communities in 
Tasmania, including Oak Downs, Fleet Hill and Lauderdale, as well as communities in 
the South Arm Peninsula. The State and Commonwealth governments have now 
committed $55 million to the duplication of sections of the South Arm Highway. Can 
you please update the House on the next steps in this much-needed road infrastructure 
project, including community consultations? 


